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Andrea Gyger

From: Patrick Murphy 

Sent: Saturday, June 03, 2017 2:33 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - election rules - 7/11/2017 hearing

Mail ballots should not be allowed unless they are absentee ballots. Photo ID should be required when voting 

and requesting an absentee ballot to be mailed. 

 

The voting laws are way too lax in Colorado. 

 

Patrick F Murphy 

  

 




